

## Office of the Mayor City of Houston Texas

September 8, 2017

Ms. Deniz Senyurt Founder Savvy Trade 1200 G. Street, NW Suite 800 Washington, DC 20005

Dear Ms. Senyurt:

On behalf of the Houston delegation, please accept sincere appreciation for your work in connecting Turkey-based businesses with opportunities in Houston during our visit to Istanbul for the World Petroleum Congress. Your thoughtful organization of meetings for our delegation to speak with Turkish companies that are doing business in Houston and those who wish to explore the Houston market proved invaluable. The interactions were productive and are leading to further cooperation between our business communities. We greatly appreciated your expertise, professionalism, and effective arrangements.

Sincerely,

Sylvester Turner

Mayor